
 Garland Bass Club Newsletter  

Lake O’ The Pines 

 March  02nd and 03rd , 2024 

 

Hello everybody.  Hope this email finds you healthy and happy! 

Seems strange sending out an email for meeting notice of our club for 

the second time this month.  Let me do the math for some of our slower 

thinking fishermen.  As you should be aware, we try to have a meeting, 

except when conditions prevent it, on Monday evening before the actual 

tournament.  This allows Jerred and James to play with their new door 

prizes before going to the lake.  Anyhow, when you look at the schedule 

on the web (www.garlandbassclub.com), thanks to Jerry, you take the 

date of the actual tournament and subtract 5 and that is the date of the 

meeting.  You have the meeting schedule for the entire year!  How smart 

is that! So let me do the math for you, take the date of the tournament, 

 ( March 02 & 03,subtract 5 days, carry the three, which backs you into 

the previous month { remember this is a leap year}  divide by one and 

there you have it!)  I think! 

Looking at the standings, congrats to Scot, James, and Jarred for 

finishing 1,2,3! 

Come on out to the meeting and watch Jarred win more leader material! 

  Meeting Monday evening (26th  of February, 2024) at 7pm at the VFW  
 Let’s be safe, love each other, enjoy fishing when you can, and I’ll leave the light 

on for you! 

 

“Uncle Butch”       unclebutch3@tx.rr.com  Cell  972-977-4481  
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